
From: Dale Bickel
To: "al@refugeradio.com"
Subject: RE: STA back to full power notification
Date: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 7:00:11 AM

Al, normally it’s just an informal letter through the Office of the Secretary.
But  I can use this e-mail as notification.
Thanks, Dale Bickel   dale.bickel@fcc.gov
 
From: Al Gilbertson [mailto:al@refugeradio.com] 
Sent: Sunday, February 02, 2014 12:49 AM
To: Rodolfo Bonacci
Subject: STA back to full power notification
 
Hi Rudy:

We have been operating our station KRGM Marshall, MN under an STA to be at reduced
power.  We just put it back to full power 2/1/2014, the day the STA expired.  It's an
engineering STA.  I don't see an electronic filing to notify the FCC we're back at full
operating parameters.  Does this mean a notification is not needed?

Please advise

Al Gilbertson
Staff Engineer for
Refuge Media Group
Duluth, MN
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